
Norwich Conservation Commission draft minutes of 17 February 2015 

Present: Craig Layne, David Hubbard, David Hobson, Bill Pierce, Jennifer Gillrich 

Absent: Martha Graber, Norm Miller, Peter Silberfarb, a ninth member 

Public Present: Doug Hardy 

Commencement 7:10 pm 

January minutes moved for approval by B. Pierce (D. Hopson second), approved unanimoisly. 

C. Layne reviewed the topic for the annual UVLT CC gathering.  J. Gillrich, D. Hubbard and C. Layne may attend. 

D. Hubbard reported on the Management Plan for the Peisch property and the options for mowing the meadow.  The 
concensus is that the commission would rather help pay for a town-contracted service, rather than help to buy 
equipment.  The commission is inclined to contribute a set amount per year for mowing with the frequency and 
timing of the mowing set by the Nature Area Committee. 

The blue ribbon trail was further discussed. 

Next NCC meeting is Tuesday, 17 March 2015, 7 pm  

Adjournment 7:50 pm 

Minutes submitted by C. Layne, secretary     
 


